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janell hall <jhal184057@yahoo.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 5:00 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary,

The proposed restrictions on foreign exchange trading would make it impossible for me to continue my
investments in forex trading. I feel they are unfairly pointed toward excluding small traders and would
hinder the average investor’s ability to earn. I would not be against all regulations, but feel they should
be fair in scope and allow a wide variety of citizens to profit from foreign exchange transactions.

Janell Hall
Orem, Utah


